From: Greg Paterson - REEF [mailto:greg@reef.org.au]

Sent: Monday, 29 January 2018 5:21 PM

To: Chambers - Asbury DP; 'Ralph Clarke'; 'Lynn'; 'foxhome@adam.com.au'; 'Tom French'; 'Stephen Farrell'; 'peter@kuhne.com.au'; Laura Clark - REEF; 'Arvin Bisbal'; Bryan Wilcox -

REEF; 'Henry Lewocki'

Subject: RE: AM2016/6 - Real Estate Award 2010 4 Year Review

Dear Callum

The table in the Commission's email reflects REEF's understanding of the agreed relativities (and wage rates) under the new broad-band classification structure.

Regards

GREG PATERSON

Membership Services Director

Real Estate Employers' Federation Level 6, 99 Bathurst Street SYDNEY NSW 2000

Ph: (02) 9261 2666 or 1300 616170

Fax: (02) 9261 2622 E-mail: greg@reef.org.au

